

Friday 5th January 2018

Dear Parents,

## Re: Swimming - Spring Term 2018

I am writing to let you know that swimming commences on Tuesday 9th January for Year 3 and Year 4. The last session will be on Tuesday 20th March.

Year 4 will be in the pool each week from 10.00 to 10.30a.m Year 3 will be in the pool each week from 10.30 to 11.00a.m.

We are fortunate to be able to hire the excellent pool at Uppingham School and qualified swimming teachers to teach the children. We are asking for a contribution of £2.35 per child, per week, to help us meet the cost.

If you wish to pay in advance for the complete term (i.e. £23.50 for 10 lessons) please do so. Cheques should be made payable to Leighfield Primary School or payment made through Parentpay.

Please ensure your child brings a towel, costume/trunks and swimming cap (available from Mrs Wedge for £3) with them on Tuesday mornings. I do ask that a note be sent to your child's teacher if, for any reason, he or she is not able to swim.

If you are able to help escort the children to and from the pool please let us know. Please note that parent helpers are not allowed in the changing rooms but can watch the swimming from the side.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Eaton
Interim Head of School



















